
FAQ n.121081

FAQs:
EASA TCO Authorisations, Brexit

Question:
Where can I see which operators will be issued an EASA TCO
Authorisation on December 31, 2020?

Answer:
A list of operators that will be issued a TCO Authorisation on December 31, 2020 is
available on the EASA website.

Last updated:
18/12/2020

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/faq/121081
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